
Agreed Report Feb 13th 2024 
 
The meeting opened with a prayer. 
 
Correspondence. Correspondence for Department and other correspondence noted. 
 
Treasurer’s Report. 
End of year accounts were approved. 
 
Principal’s Report. 
Repair of roof area will be funded by Department of Education and the heating upgrade will start in 
May. 
Progress is ongoing with the Sensory garden project in conjunction with the Parents’ Association. 
 
Curriculum Development. Principal reported on progress with the School Self Evaluation Plan. 
A successful Book Fair was held 
Mass was celebrated on St. Brigid’s day. 
The following activities were noted. 
Kindness flag, chess club, Nemo activity, table tennis, camomile training, tag rugby. 
Confession takes place for pupils preparing for Holy Communion on Feb 22nd and Confirmation will 
be celebrated on March 8th. 
 
Building resilience in Children. Fiona Foreman gave a talk to parents on same. 
 
Also, it was noted that 10 laptops were donated to the school as were the efforts of those involved 
with ‘laps for laptops’. 
 
The Class Formation Policy was ratified. 
 
Next meeting will take place on March 12th 2024. 
 
 


